
Welcome to Valley Christian Counseling. We recognize that our clients need services more than ever with the time 
and season we are in with COVID-19. Online appointments provide help to our existing clients and those in potential 
need. We want to provide care, and services for each of our clients, yet ensure safety to each of you as well. 
Telehealth is a way to participate in social distancing and decrease the spread of COVID-19. 

We recognize that online care is not for every client and may not be the most effective therapeutic experience. We 
are offering this Telehealth platform temporarily to participate in your safety, care, and treatment during COVID-19. 
During appointments, please locate yourself in a safe and confidential location. Please feel free to contact me at 256-
722-8991 for anything you may need. 

Safety and Health to all, 

Nancy De Haas, LPC-S, Director  

Valley Christian Counseling 

 


